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PUBLIC NOTICE  

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT – DISASTER RECOVERY 
(CDBG-DR) PLANNING PHASE CLOSEOUT PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Baldwin County Commission announces the completion and closeout of the planning 
phase for its Community Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) 
program. This phase, supported by a CDBG-DR Planning Grant, was dedicated to 
evaluating community needs, developing strategic recovery solutions, and creating a 
framework for future disaster recovery initiatives. Once the planning phase is closed out, 
the Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs (ADECA) will provide the 
Baldwin County Commission with a subrecipient agreement amendment to initiate the 
CDBG-DR implementation phase. 
 
As a result of this effort, the Baldwin County Commission developed a Local Recovery 
Plan, which has been formally approved by ADECA. This plan serves as a blueprint for 
infrastructure improvements, housing recovery, and resilience-building measures to 
strengthen the county’s ability to respond to and recover from disasters. 
 
The Baldwin County Commission will host a Public Hearing to discuss the findings of the 
planning phase, review the approved recovery plan, and outline the next steps in the 
implementation process on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, at 10:00 AM in the Baldwin 

mailto:bccgrants@baldwincountyal.gov


County Foley Satellite Courthouse Large Meeting Hall at 201 East Section Avenue Foley, 
Alabama 36535. The Public Hearing will allow citizens, local governments, and 
interested parties an opportunity to provide comments on the disaster recovery planning 
phase. 
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, 
religion, or disability. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act or those requiring language translation services should contact 
Katrina Taylor, Grants Administrator at (251) 972-6820. 
 
Public notice of this meeting schedule is given in accordance with and as required by 
applicable Alabama law, including, but not limited to, Section 11-3-8 of the Code of 
Alabama 1975 and Section 36-25A-1, et seq., of the Code of Alabama 1975. 
 
Asistencia de idiomas está disponible poniéndose en contacto con personal de la 
Subsidios en bccgrants@baldwincountyal.gov. 


